


Dear Director, 
 
To whomever this may concern, 
I would like to point out that greyhound dogs aren't able to speak up for themselves. They are 
voiceless. It is up to you to speak for them and to provide them with the basic rights that they 
cannot fight for themselves. 
I ask you to consider this seriously and do all you can to better the miserable lives that so many 
of these creatures are forced into. 
I know that I, and many people that I know, will not stop until greyhound dogs are shown the 
same basic respect that we would show any human being. 
Thankyou, 
 
Sincerely, 
 




